
Parents/Guardians, please test your child
for COVID-19 before they return to school

so we can keep each other safe! Check with
your school district about getting a free

home test kit, or order a free set of 4 test
kits, which come with 8 tests at

https://covid-19.acgov.org/testing 

Welcome 
Back to School!

Follow some simple steps to keep our kids safe.

Together we can slow the spread of COVID-19!

Wear Masks Get Tested Stay Home When Sick
If your child feels sick, please keep them

home while you wait for their test results. 
 It's Mask Season! Masks are still strongly
recommended for everyone, including in
schools. Masks play a key role in reducing
the spread of COVID-19, and will help keep

your child and family safe, as well as
protecting other children, teachers, and

staff.

Get Vaccinated 
Be sure your child is up to date on
their required immunizations for

school entry and strongly consider
getting your child vaccinated against

COVID-19. Vaccines Guidance &
Resources | COVID-19 | Alameda
County Public Health (acgov.org)
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